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Merry Christmas 
	 The	 Christmas	 season	 and	 approaching	 new	 year	
always	puts	me	in	both	a	deeply	reflec8ve	mood	and	a	
spirit	of	an8cipa8on	for	the	future.		

Thinking	 back	 over	 the	 the	 last	 year	 creates	 a	 deep	
sense	 of	 gra8tude	 for	 all	 God	 has	 done.	 First,	 for	 the	
good	hand	of	God	on	WorldView	Ministries.	I	can	truly	
say,	“To	God	be	the	glory,	great	things	He	hath	done.”	
Second,	 for	 all	 the	 people	 he	 has	 used	 to	 encourage,	
bless	and	partner	with	us	in	the	ministry.	

Our	 family’s	word	of	 the	year	 for	2016	 is…BLESSED.	 It	
also	brings	me	great	 joy	 to	 see	God	provide	 for	 all	 of		
our	 WorldView	 families.	 God	 has	 given	 us	 wonderful	
people	 to	work	with—people	who	are	not	only	 giUed	
for	the	work,	but	also	passionately	commiVed.			

Then,	 I	 look	 forward	 with	 great	 an8cipa8on	 for	 the	
coming	year,	wondering	what	we	will	see	God	do.	We	
believe	 that	 He	 wants	 the	 unreached	 people	 of	 the	
world	to	have	His	word	more	than	we	do	and	it	amazes	
us	that	He	would	use	our	efforts	to	make	a	difference.		

Project Updates 
The	 INDIA PROJECT	 (Coimbatore,	 India)	 is	 doing	
well.	 Five	 students	 will	 graduate	 on	March	 10th	with	
their	Masters	Degree	in	Bible	Transla8on.	The	Overton	
Family	is	doing	a	tremendous	job	leading	this	program.		

The	 LIANGMAI PROJECT	 (Manipur,	 India)	 is	
moving	 forward.	We	 should	 soon	be	able	 to	print	 the	
Gospel	 of	 John.	 Over	 $50,000.00	 has	 been	 given	 this	
year	 toward	 the	building	of	a	 transla8on	and	ministry	
center	for	this	project	and	future	projects.		

The	TIBETAN PROJECT	 is	 progressing	 well.	 We	
are	about	halfway	through	the	Lowa	transla8on.	Please	
pray	for	addi8onal	team	members	for	this	project.		

The	ASANG KHONGSO	Project	(Myanmar)	started	
with	 MaVhew	 and	 is	 now	 working	 on	 the	 Gospel	 of	
John.	 Funds	 were	 recently	 given	 for	 solar	 equipment	
and	baVery	backup	so	the	work	can	be	more	consistent	
in	an	area	of	with	unreliable	power	sources.	

The	 MADI PROJECT	 (Arua,	 Uganda)	 now	 has	 4	
dedicated	 na8onal	 translators	 working	 full	 8me.	 We	
lost	 one	 of	 our	 translators	 this	 week.	 In	 spite	 of	 this	
setback,	 the	 men	 almost	 have	 the	 Gospel	 of	 Mark	
ready	to	print.		

The	RUNYANKORE PROJECT	(Mbarara,	Uganda)	
is	 going	 through	 the	 final	 checking	 processes—taking	
longer	 than	 we	 expected.	 Over	 $50,000.00	 has	 been	
given	and	we	plan	to	go	to	print	soon.		

Family News 
While	we	were	 taking	a	 couple	of	 sightseeing	days	 in	
Boston,	MA	between	mee8ngs,	Linda	fell	down	and	hit	
her	 face	 on	 the	 sidewalk,	 fracturing	 her	 upper	
jawbone,	 severely	 damaging	 some	 of	 her	 teeth	 and	
fracturing	her	wrist.	She	has	been	in	a	lot	of	pain	and	is	
s8ll	 making	 visits	 to	 the	 den8st	 for	 root	 canals	 and	
caps,	 and	may	 even	have	 to	 have	braces.	 Please	pray	
for	her.		

We	 celebrated	 an	 early	 Christmas	 with	 Linda’s	 Mom	
and	will	get	to	spend	Christmas	day	with	my	parents	in	
Alabama.	 Besides,	 I	 need	 to	 visit	 there	 annually	 to	
renew	my	ci8zenship.	:)	
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We wish all of you a Merry Christmas 
and a blessed New Year!!
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